
 

Department for Education,  

Children and Young People 

 

 

Ridgley Primary School are now taking  
enrolments for Kindergarten 2025 

 

Children who were born in 2020 and will 
turn 4 during 2024 are eligible to attend 
Kindergarten in 2025. 
 

Please see Trudy or Janice in the office to 
enrol or for further information contact the 
school.  
 

Phone:  64357291 

email:  ridgley.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au 
  

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
TERM 3 
Friday 2 August 
Green & Gold Day 
Monday 5 – Friday 16 August 
Grades 3, 4 & 5 Swimming Program 
Science Week 
Monday 12 – Thursday 14 August 
Oral Health Program – K, Prep, 1, 2 & 6 
Monday 19 August  
Book Week 
Scholastic Book Fair – Days to be advised 
Wednesday 21 August 
Hydro visiting – Grades 3-6 
Thursday 22 August 
School Association Meeting 3:20pm 
Friday 30 August 
Science Expo 
1:30 – 2:15 ECE 
2:15 -3:00 Primary 
Thursday 5 September 
Terrapin Performance 9:30 
Wednesday 11 September 
PHS Production 4/5 & 5/6 
 
 
 
 

Term dates 

Term 3  

Monday 22 July – Friday 27 September 

Term 4 

Monday 14 October – Thursday 19 

December 
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Welcome back to Term 3.  

It was such a magical day Monday when I 
opened the door and heard all the ‘good 
mornings” and “welcome back, we missed 
you”.  I want to personally thank everyone for 
your kind words. This made me feel like I was 
home.  Having 14 weeks away from a work site 
is a very long time and whilst I had a fantastic 
and exciting break, I am happy to return and 
get back to watching and being a part of all the 
children’s learning journey. Thank you to all our 
staff who carried on with our core business and 
that is providing learning opportunities in a safe 
and welcoming environment.   
 
Donna Jaffray 
Principal 
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Our Lego Competition prize winners.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRADE 3, 4 & 5 SWIMMING PROGRAM 
 

Grade 3, 4, 5 & 6 at risk Swimming 
Program will begin Monday 5 August and 
run until Friday 16 August.  Information 
and Consent forms should now have been 
returned to the school.  If you have not 
already done so, could you please return 
tomorrow.   
 
For health and safety reasons it is a 
requirement that all students wear 
swimming caps.  Swimming caps are 
available for purchase at the school office 
at a cost of $2.10 or free to STAS 
students.  
  

  

  

END OF TERM 
TOKEN DRAW WINNERS 

 
Congratulations to our End of Term 2 Token 
Draw winners: 
 

BELONG Mia  

RESPECT Austin 

ACHIEVE Emerson 

GROWTH Emma 

 

These winners each received a Scholastic Book 
Club voucher. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB ORDERING 
Scholastic Book Club Issue 5 order forms 
have been sent home today with students. 
Ordering and payment can only be done 
via the website using the Book Club Loop 
platform for parents. Please see below for 
details. Orders due 7 August.   
 

DOCKERS CUP FOOTBALL ROSTER 
Dockers Cup Football roster permission forms 
went home with interested students yesterday.  
Please return forms to school by no later than 
tomorrow.  

FISSURE SEALANT AND FLUORIDE 

VARNISH PROGRAM FORMS WERE SENT 

HOME WITH ELIGIBLE STUDENTS LAST 

TERM.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD 

TO BE A PART OF THIS PROGRAM AND 

HAVE NOT ALREADY DONE SO, COULD 

YOU PLEASE RETURN Y0UR FORM ASAP.  
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Our school is taking part in Green & Gold 

Day. Details below.  
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Contact details 

904 Ridgley Highway, Ridgley, Tas 7321  

Phone  03 6435 7291   

Email  ridgley.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au 

Web  www.decyp.tas.gov.au  

Fun times at 

Launching 

into 

Learning. 

 

 

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM ITEMS 

POLO SHIRTS, JACKETS & TROUSERS 

PLEASE CONTACT WAYNE ON  

0457 261 761 IF YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP 

OUT. 

http://www.decyp.tas.gov.au/

